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Albuquerque - The New Mexico Department of Transportation will hold a public meeting Thursday 
evening to provide information about an upcoming road project in Albuquerque. 

The purpose of the project is to improve pavement along I-40 through the Coors interchange.  The asphalt 
in this area has deteriorated and cracking is visible.  Work is scheduled to begin this spring. 

Traffic impacts are expected during the project, so the NMDOT wants to provide the public with as much 
information about it as well as answer any questions they may have.   

The meeting will held Thursday, January 15, from 6:00 - 8:00 p.m. at the West Mesa High School 
Performing Arts Center located at 6701 Fortuna Road, NW in Albuquerque. 
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